
Note to self, six post it size lessons from two high-impact entrepreneurs. This is 
 Note to self, a series of mini lessons from two high impact entrepreneurs to their 
 former present and future selves. Grab your sticky notes and listen up. I'm Hailey 
Thomas, business and mindset coach for first generation entrepreneurs.
 

And I'm Nicola Brown, CEO of Kokoro, a personalized care ecosystem, advancing whole 
 person care by providing biofeedback tech solutions. Our goal is to provide 
tangible
 resources for entrepreneurs that you jot down on a sticky note and tap into in 10 
 minutes or less. Let's get into it.

Welcome to Episode Six, you can't believe that this is our last episode on our note 
to self series six posted sighs messages. And this episode we are talking about 
rhythms of care, joy, and how all of that intersects with our personal boundaries. I
know personally for me, rhythms of care are easeful they flow in my life. I don't 
have to force them. And like the name says they have a rhythm. How about you, Haley,
how does rhythms show up in your

I think it shows up in two ways. And the first way is just like before I try to 
change things, I always try to capture what is what currently is. And so even if you
have a rhythm, basically everyone has rhythms of care, joy and personal boundaries, 
mind you, the rhythms that you currently are living inside of may produce low levels
or low quality of each of those things. But you already have a rhythm going. And so 
with rhythm. Yeah, exactly. We're born with rhythm. Literally, you're born with a 
rhythm of care and joy, like it's already baked in. So in terms of what they look 
like for me now, because I've done work to like edit them so that they produce 
higher quality and higher amounts of care and joy and, you know, boundaries as a 
part of that. It does feel nourishing, versus like, a task list. If that makes sure.
Before we hopped on we were talking about how do we talk about rhythms. I don't love
the term like self care, because it's like, I don't know, over used.

And everyone has a different definition of it.

Yeah, but I do like this thought about rhythm. It's like music or like singing in a 
choir. I think about it. Like, there's two ways to like, get into a song when you're
singing with somebody, you can read the music, read the sheet music, like read the 
notes that you need to sing, or you can sing by ear. And I think personally, I 
can't. I can't read music, I can't read sheet music, I am on my worship team. And I 
do not read sheet music, which is hilarious. But oh, they love it. It's great.

And I grew up learning to read sheet music.

Oh, nice. I love that we're both other sides of this. But all that to say is that I 
think Either is acceptable and fine. And you can do either. So sometimes, you might 
need to read sheet music, ie, like actively take someone else's rhythm, like borrow 
their rhythm and just do that. Because you don't have a basis to go off of for which
note goes after the next and the next or get very specific and write things down. I 
call themselves consideration protocols. And sometimes that's what I need is just 
like okay, Haley, first you're gonna do this. And then you're going to do this and 



you're going to do this because I just whatever. I have other rhythms or cadences 
that I'm just listening to my life. And I'm just singing along, I can find the note.
Okay, here's the harmony. Great. We're just gonna go and do that. And so yeah, what 
are your thoughts on that?

I'm thinking about how that shows up for me. And for me, that shows up very clearly 
around my circadian rhythm. And when I decide it's time to like, physically, 
mentally and behaviorally make a shift, and what that looks like for me being aware 
of that, and that awareness isn't like a checklist. It's a attunement of being 
aligned with like synchronicity. Yeah, so like, I know the rhythm, and we were 
talking earlier, it's like double dutch for those that are jump rope ors, and it's 
like, you know, you are gearing up to jump in and continue the rhythm. And there is 
nowhere in your mind that you're thinking that the rhythm is going to end because 
that cadence is what you need for that moment in time. And so as I think about 
maintaining rhythms of care, joy and personal boundaries, it's also maintaining 
presence. That's really what we're talking about. It's like being here right now.

Yeah, I think that's very helpful. Because as long as that's the direction, the 
error or the Yeah, like the target, we're going after, the rhythm can look like 
whatever. So long as that's the target we're getting after the presence, because 
that is what all of our rhythms is pointing to all of it, actually, how and when we 
sleep, how and when we eat, who we talk to. And when it's keeping us present and 
grounded. It edits all of that, or it's about getting to that for all of those 
things.

Nature does it for us to with our seasons.

Yeah. That's a rhythm. Yeah. And we get to just like jump in, be a part. I love that
idea. We're recording this and talking about this. But Nicola, and I, very often 
will just talk and talk and talk and talk when we get together. And so sometimes 
she'll say things that just sparks my thoughts. And I'm like, Oh, I thought about 
like that. So this is one of those things as well. So we've got kind of long term, 
Cadence, long term rhythms that are happening at a level completely outside of us. 
Because nature is going to do it's going to be in its rhythms and cadence. Like 
we're completely regardless of how we feel about it. So we can, yeah, go along. So 
there's that rhythm. We've got kind of long term cadences that happen, shorter term 
ones that happen depending on even your season and that awareness to right now. What
is the rhythm? Like? What is the beat? What part of the song are we on right now? 
The bridge versus the chorus have different? Yeah, cadences that go with that. So we
might need to adjust. But that awareness of okay, well, part of the song are we on 
now? And then there's kind of the learning of it, which might look like writing a 
list, it might look like being really intentional about sustaining, or not even 
sustaining, acting out the boundaries and the rhythms. Yeah. So how do you think 
focusing on maintaining your rhythms have created higher quality? I think joy is the
big one that I think people think the least about, how has this impacted your joy? 
And how does your joy impact your work and the rest of your life?

So I'm thinking of like, how joy comes up in my life, and it's play. So it's that 
ever vestment joy comes from leaving room to play. And that play looks different? 
Moment to moment, but whatever I'm doing, I'm inserting some creativity. That's like



playful. We I can't even say we I can't be serious all the time. Yeah. Not my 
rhythm. That rhythm leads me to be very melancholy and sad. And so I infused play 
into everything that I'm doing as a rhythm for joy.

That's a big one. That's one of the if we go with the music analogy, like the 
tuning, yeah, ailments is that when I'm like, if I asked myself like, what sounds 
fun for play, and I'm like, but nothing everything's terrible, like, oh, off key 
auto rhythm. I'm off. I'm out of sync. Play is a good one. It's a big one.

But if you're thinking with the music analogy, and we're thinking of music, the best
music comes from improvisation.

Yes. Gray. Yes. So that's my favorite part of singing is like singing my part being 
able to listen like ooh, she's doing a little fun run over there. Let me back her up
with this harmony Okay, she's getting it or like this is happening. Okay. drops on, 
we're coming in like it's this like, very active kind of jam session this like 
awareness of like, Yes, I'm in it. And I'm listening. And reading. It's the dance. 
Yeah, it's so fun. So fun. Unless you have more to add, Nicole, I think that's our 
conversation on maintaining rhythms and care, we wanted to talk about it perhaps in 
a way that you're hearing it maybe for the first time as not a set of to do lists or
a set of things to get right. But as a way to create higher quality, care for 
yourself higher quality nourishment, higher quality, joy, higher quality 
relationships. And our only prescription for this is listen and aim for presence, 
use play and kind of that active participation as the guiding factors. And you will,
you will find it. You will. Thank you so much for joining us on this short series 
run. This is our last episode. If you want more of Nikola on this show and more of 
these episodes then you can Find us online. I'm on Instagram at brainspace optimized
Nicola, where can people find you online?

I'm on Twitter at Nicole Brown.

Thank you so much for joining me on this series. This has been so fun. And we will 
make fun. And we'll see you soon. Thank you for listening to this episode of one 
year from now you can find the show notes and all the links we mentioned at 
brainspace optimized.com/podcast. And if you want to chat me up about all things 
entrepreneurship, then head to brainspace optimized comm and join my email list. 
This is where we have rich conversations about the experience of business ownership.
It's thoughtful, it's funny, I like getting responses and chatting with you all it's
a good time. Lastly, you can find me on Instagram at brainspace optimized and we'll 
see you in the next episode.


